
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Matthew Boyd

Address 15 oxford hill,Witney ,Ox28 3jt

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments I'm very concerned about the future of OUFC if the planning is not passed on the new 
stadium to be built at the Triangle.  
I urge the councillors to work with the club to make the ground a viable option.  
This will be a valuable community asset for all. Oxford United is not just about the men's 
first team, they have football for all age groups, boys and girls, people with disabilities , 
school/hospital visits in the community and walking football for the less mobile.  
It would be disastrous to lose the only professional football club in the county because they 
add so much value to Oxfordshire.  
No new ground will mean Oxford United will cease to exist. You have difficult decisions to 
make and I trust you will come to the right decision and support Oxford United in building a 
new stadium that will bring joy to the people of the county for generations to come.
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